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 PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

   Keeping up with Katy 

 

Hello Members,  

Welcome to the Holidays and all that entails! It will be great to visit with family and 

friends and remind ourselves to be THANKFUL for all our blessings! 

I am truly blessed to lead this club and help create the place that you want to belong, 

where you want to spend time giving back to our community.  

We have our Annual Membership Silver Service Tea on November 8th and will be dis-

cussing leadership within our Club. Looking forward to seeing some familiar faces at 

the meeting! 

We have a few opportunities to give back this Holiday season and hope you enjoy get-

ting involved and lending a helping hand! 

At the General meetings this month we will be completing Holiday cards for senior liv-

ing homes. If you know a particular location that would enjoy receiving cards from our 

members, please reach out and ask if they would prefer Christmas or Hannukah, and 

how many.  We will try to fill as many “orders” as we can! 

There is still a Club Wish List for items that you might be disposing of during your Fall 

cleaning, please see the list and see if there is anything you can contribute. 

And last, but not least, we are working on our Camp Boggy Creek Build-A-Bear project 

on the 19th!  Whether you can sew or not, we have a job for you so please plan on at-

tending this fabulous event!  If you would like to sponsor one of the items please bring 

your check to one of the meetings or mail to the Clubhouse. 

Many opportunities to show who we are as a club and as a community! 

Looking forward to seeing you this month and remembering 

how thankful I am to be a member of GFWC!  

Yours truly, 

Katy Freitag 

President 

(954)804-5474 

NOVEMBER, 2022  
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MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONS CAN BE DOWNLOADED FROM THE WEBSITE 
www.dbwc.org     

 

• We are asking members to put together Hannukah and Christmas cards at the 
meetings in November.  We will take them to Senior Living places here in Deerfield.  
We are asking members to donate cards – please bring them to the November day or 
evening meetings. Blank cards will also work. 

• Our LAUNDRY DAY LIBRARY BOOK BASKETS are really doing well.  Some children are 
taking the books home (which is a great idea) so we are in need of more books.  Please 
bring children’s books to the day and evening meetings. 

• If you are doing some Fall cleaning please consider saving Jewelry for a special project! 
We will invite elementary school children to purchase items for their families for the 
holidays. Details to follow, but start setting some pieces aside for this fabulous event! 

• Have you outgrown your eyeglasses?? Please consider bringing them to the Clubhouse 
to donate to the Lions Club.  This organization collects and repurposes them for those 
that cannot afford new frames. I can “See” how much we can all benefit from this 
grand gesture! 

• New—Used 

• Prescription—Non Prescription 

• Eyeglasses, Safety glasses, Sun Glasses 

• Broken or incomplete glasses are not accepted  

• Got a program or project that can help our community?? Please let me know and let’s 
make it a reality! #BuildingblockstoabetterClub 

 

 

Membership SWAG  available! 

Name Tags $12.00 

Polo Shirts $25.00 

T-Shirts  $20.00 

Show your Club Spirit while  

serving in the community! 

From Denise Bogner,  

Civic Engagement and Outreach Chair 
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Upcoming Socials—It’s a date! 

Lunch Bunch Date at  

Flanigan’s Seafood Bar and Grill 

45 S. Federal Highway 

Boca Raton, FL 33432 

Home of the $6.99 Burger! 

November 15th, 2022 at Noon 

NOOOObody enjoys November more than the social gals! 

(Off Federal between Camino and Palmetto) 

 

It’s Theater time!!!  

Get your tickets today for “The Savannah 

Sipping Society” at the Willow Theater at 

Sugar Sand Park 

February 26, 2023 at 2PM—tickets $18.00 

each! 

Contact Bobbi Jo for information!  

Must reserve and pay or your ticket in ad-

vance. 
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Marti McGeary 2nd V.P. – CLUBHOUSE & RENTALS 

 

Clubhouse Renovations 

We have been fortunate enough to be gifted an Icemaker and Food Warmer from our Vendor, 
RCH Services, and are very appreciative of their generosity.  This will help greatly with being 
able to rent in a competitive market. We will be making a few changes to be able to safely incor-
porate these items into our kitchen and office areas.  

Additionally, we will be having the Clubhouse tented for termites in the beginning of 2023.  The 
Clubhouse will be closed completely for 2 days and we will keep all members updated on the 
dates as we move forward to complete this task. 

Rentals 

The Club relies on rental meetings and events to pay our bills, support our scholarship fund and 
other club fundraising projects. Please let your friends know that the Clubhouse is a great loca-
tion to host a fabulous Party or Get-Together! Contact me at 609-742-0549 for pricing and avail-
ability. YOUR HELP IS NEEDED to form a committee to address opening the clubhouse for 
events.  Promote our club to those you do business with your family and friends. 

 

November 

Barbara Moriarty 11/3  Thea Harding  11/16    Heather Behrens 11/19 

Paula O’Brien 11/24   Brenda Cobb  11/25   Claire Riccardi 11/26

November General Day Meeting  

November 8th, 1:00PM 

Annual Membership Silver Service Tea to recognize those members hitting mile-

stone years within GFWC and thanking our members for being the best!  

Wear your yellow shirts and we will take a group picture for the Yearbook!  



 5 

DISTRICT 13 NEWS & VIEWS  

 
How do we succeed in the future?  RECRUIT, RE-
CRUIT, RECRUIT MEMBERS!   EVERY WOMAN 
YOU TALK TO IS A POTENTIAL MEMBER!  They 
have skills, talents, and may be are looking to make 
new friends and help volunteering for community pro-
jects.   
Tell them our website link  www. dbwc.org and the 
club telephone number 954-421-4700  
Membership Dues: Membership dues of $60 for the 

2022 - 2023 fiscal year are payable by April 

President’s Project—Camp Boggy Creek Build-A-Bear District Workshop! 

November 19th,  10AM-2PM 

GFWC Woman’s Club of Deerfield Beach Clubhouse 

We will be building Boggy Creek Bears in conjunction with other Clubs and Community 

organizations. 

Sponsorship opportunities for all members 

 Thread Sponsorship $10.00 

 Scissors Sponsorship $15.00 

 Stuffing Sponsorship $20.00 

 Material Sponsorship $25.00 
 

Please consider being a sponsor to help build this project into a success! 

Join us in Cutting, Sewing, and stuffing these magical bears and bringing joy to the lives of 

campers all summer long!   

Don’t forget to work on an Art project for our 

Art competition in February.  Remember all 

projects must be completed during this calen-

dar year to be eligible.  If you have any ques-

tions please direct them to Deb Rollo, our Art 

Chairperson. 

Happy Creating!  
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Southern Region Convention 

Jekyll Island, GA 

October 20-23, 2022 

Katy Freitag and Carol Johnson CSWC decked 

out for the Mermaid Fun-tails night at Southern 

Regional Convention! Katy won 1st place as 

“Arielle”! 

Katy Freitag, with 

Kathyn Gallagher, Dis-

trict 8 Director, Su-

zanne Steffen, District 

4, Former International 

President, Marion St. 

Claire and Former 

Southern President 

Jackie Bollen at Conven-

tion. The England tour 

girls back together 

again! 

GFWC Florida members  sewing Camp Boggy Creek bears 

poolside! Always having fun when there is work to do! 

Participating states include Florida, Alabama, Mississippi, South 

Carolina and Georgia. Over 200 clubwomen from all (5) states 

came together for fellowship and friendship! 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1 2 3 4 5 

6 7 

 
8 

General Meeting  

1PM Silver Ser-

vice Membership                     

Tea 

9 10 11 12 

13 14 

 
15 16 

General Meeting 

7PM 

Grateful Party 

17 18 19 Build-A-

Bear Project 

20 21 22 

Board of         

Directors 

Meeting 7PM 

23 24 

Thanksgiving 

25 26 

27 28 29 30    

November, 2022 

 

 

 Interested in knowing how to get involved without having to do much? Check out the member to-do list: 

• Cleaning out your closets?? Save jewelry for our Elementary School Jewelry Sale in November.  Students will be able to 

shop for a small trinket for their mothers for the Holidays! 

• Know someone celebrating a special event?? Recommend the Clubhouse for their special party! The rentals keep us from 

having to hold major fundraisers to keep the doors open! 

• Like to shop on Amazon?? Sign in to Smile.Amazon.com and register the GFWC Woman’s Club of Deerfield Beach as your 

charity and a portion of the sale proceeds gets sent to our club. Every penny helps! 

• Like hanging with your friends?? Bring them to the Membership Tea or lunch at Flanigan’s and introduce them to the 

Club.  Maybe they will like it as much as you do! 

• Like to dress up or dress down?? Support our brand by wearing your yellow shirt and name tag to meetings and even the 

grocery store!  Exposure helps us promote our projects and the love of our community. 
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Support our sponsors! 

9 members attended the Annual 

District Meeting at the Pompano 

Beach Woman’s Club on Saturday, 

October 29th! 

Pictured are Marti McGeary, Claire 

Riccardi, Carol Johnson CSWC, and 

Sara Dessareau,  Florida President 

Elect. 

Thank you for representing the 

Club and learning more about our 

District projects! 


